
Community Partners Reports 

 
We are very happy to be serving another term in the new AD 55 which will bring our 
district further south and inland, picking up LACMA and the La Brea Tarpits. 
Assemblymember Bryan won his election with 80% of the vote. Those new lines take 
place after Dec. 5.  
 
The Member is working on his bill package for next year. You can share your legislation 
proposals on our website under District-> There Ought to Be a Law. 
 
Events: We will be at the Ballona Creek Cleanup November 19 and are planning our 
Annual Christmas in the Park in Leimert Park on December 10.  
 
Please contact our office if you need assistance with state programs (EDD, DMV, 
CalTrans, etc.) and to collaborate on any events. We'd love to hear from and work with 
you.  
  
  
Michelle Persoff 
Senior Field Representative 
Assemblymember Isaac Bryan, District 54 
Michelle.persoff@asm.ca.gov 
(310) 641- 5410 
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